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9 PROPOSED NEW STREET NAME (AN129-2009) 
 
The Committee is asked to approved the undernoted proposed new street name:- 
 
Proposed Name Ward Location Background 
    
Valentine Court Lochee South of Kinnoull Road 

(former Valentine's 
factory site) 

The developer and City Archivist 
suggested incorporating 
"Valentine" into the street name as 
the former factory had such 
important links with Dundee 

 
 
 


